From:  Simon, Jason
Sent: 4/19/2011 8:58:24 AM

To: Redacted
Cc: Allen, Meredith (/O=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Bec:

Subject: North Star

David,

Has PG&E filed a supplemental for 3759-E (North Star) to bring the contract into compliance with the
REC decision?

Thanks

Jason L. Simon, CFA

Renewable Energy Policy Analyst

California FPublic Utilities Commission

505 Van Ness Avenue

Fourth Floor

San Francisco, CA 94102

(415) 703-5906

ntip://www .cpuc.ca.goviPUC/energy/Renewables/index. htm
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